Good evening everyone,

Mrs. Doherty, Mrs. Stevens and | would like to thank you for sharing your children with us on
Friday morning. | think they all did a wonderful job exploring the classroom! Please be sure to
talk about it with your child and use our names often. Mrs. Chamberlain will also assist us this
Friday.

This week we will expect some tears from your little ones while they adjust to being in our
room without you. It may take longer for some children than others and could last a few
classes, but | assure you that it is normal. We will keep things simple for the first few weeks so
they have time to get used to our routine. Our theme this week will be apples.

For this Friday, please remember the following:

Your child’s bag labeled with their name.
A change of clothes labeled with their name just in case.

3. Diapers or pull ups and wipes (we are always happy to help your child with potty
training at school, just let us know)

4. Any paperwork that you have not yet turned in.

We will add going to gym this week so | ask that you send your child to school with rubber soled
sneakers or shoes. This will help to keep them safe while they are playing. We will also have
snack with the children, which we will provide.

| hope you all have enjoyed your weekend. We will see you on Friday and as always please do
not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Joan Mix
727-4488



